
 
Eastview RB Community Center, 17520 Drayton Hall Way, San Diego, CA 92128 

 

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE REPORT 

November 8, 2016 
 

ATTENDANCE        ABSENT 

Ron Filson, Chair, Patio II      None 

Teri Denlinger, Patio I 

Phil Corn, Patio I 

Scott Hall, Duplex 

Kay Agriesti, Patio II 
 

 
 

GUESTS: 

Susan Ahlguist, Patio II Homeowner 

Steve Lupton, Duplex President 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm 

 

 
APPLICATIONS REVIEWED 

 
#2906  Patio II    Ahlguist 18143 Colonnades Pl. New patio cover    Tabled 

 

 
DISCUSSION: 
 

Application #2906: The architect’s rendering of the new patio cover did not specify the 

structure’s position in relation to the three-foot easement. The rendering must be amended to 

illustrate that the structure will not impede any portion of the easement area.  The application 

was tabled until designs are re-submitted. 

 

Steve Lupton, newly elected Duplex President, attended the meeting to clarify that Application 

#2903 is currently being reviewed by the Duplex Board.  He will advise ARC of the Board’s 

decision. 

 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:55 pm 


